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   Newsletter November 21st 2023 

 

Dates to Remember 

 

21th November – photographs to be ordered online through Memory Lane (details on proof sent home) - 

closing date to order for free delivery is tonight 12am  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Cards,  

We have received a few queries about the ordering of Christmas cards after the closing date.  

The Christmas card company have allowed for a late order up until this Friday if you wish to place an 

order.  

There is a delivery charge for this late order which may be passed onto you via the app. We are not 

100% clear as to the delivery costs are per individual late order or full order.  

 

 

  

 

The Senior Olympic Handball teams will be traveling to Knocknacarra tomorrow to compete in the Galway 

Olympic Handball Competition. Best of luck to both teams!  
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Healthy Lunch Policy  

 
It has come to our attention of late that students are not bringing in lunches in line with our 

healthy lunch policy.  

Please be reminded that all students are requested not to include sweet 

treats/bars/crisps/chocolate/biscuits etc in their lunch boxes.  

Thank you for your co operation.   

 

 

 

 

Calasanctius                                            

 

A final email has come from Calasanctius this week to complete 

acceptance of your son’s place. Please make sure to check your 

email and complete same.  
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Board Of Management  Parent Nominees.  

At the end of this month our current BOM will finish their term as Board members.  

We are very greatful for their contribution to the school. This current BOM had a particularly 

onerous tenure, having supported the school community throught Covid and numberous building 

projects.   

We are particularly greatful to our Parent Nominees, Padriag Keating and Joanne Lohan for their 

endless support and commitment to our school. 

After our election process this year for new parent Nominees, I am delighted to welcome Ann O 

‘Donnell  ( Rory 2nd class)   and Padraig Keating (Cillian 5th class) who is happy to move forward with 

the Board for a 2nd term.  

This new Board will run until the end of the school year when Scoil Iósaif Naofa will become part of a 

new amalgamated school.  
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Christmas Plays - Concerts.  

 

For those of you wishing to book time off work to see your child’s performance below is a provisional calendar 

with dates.  

These may be subject to change in the event of some unforeseen circumstance.  

 

Galway Clinic Performance 4th – 6th class – 8th Dec – Time TBC  

11th Dec – 1 st class play (Ms Fahy /Ms Coen,Ms Hannon) 

12th Dec – 3rd class Play Mr Gormally Ms Lillis 

13th Dec 2nd class Play Ms O Connell 

14th Dec 2nd class play Ms McLaughlin 

 

All plays will take place during school hours. 

 

 

 

ORANMOREMAREEGAA.COM 

 

Please see flyer attached re upcoming Bingo Night – Saturday 25th 

November  
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